Membership Meeting 

Traverse Area Historical Society

December 18, 2016 – 2:00 PM – TADL

Prior to this meeting all members had been notified by email or US Postal Service that two votes would be taken on this date (Attachment A & B).  

President Siciliano opened the meeting promptly at 2:00 and first explained the rationale for changing the name of the organization from the History Center of Traverse City to the Traverse Area Historical Society.  A vote was taken and all members present voted in favor of this change in name.

President Siciliano next explained the need to change the purpose of the organization from running a museum to “preserve, protect, and present the history of the Grand Traverse region.”  Again, the membership vote was unanimous in favor of this change.  

Dr. Siciliano then reported that as of December 31, 2016 our office will no longer be in the Carnegie Building and the city has been given 30 days notice that we will be vacating.  The new office will be located in the Siciliano home, at least temporarily.

He also reported that the newsletter will be out in a week or so and that the Bob Wilhelm book (“Traverse City Then and Now”) will unfortunately not be available for Christmas purchase due to some technical difficulties.  
At this point, Peg Siciliano gave a presentation entitled “Christmas from the Archives,” focusing on Christmas and the winter season in Traverse City from the past.

Following Q&A, refreshments were served.

Respectfully submitted,

Virginia LeClaire, Recording Secretary

